5th March 2021

Volume 2, Issue 14



LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

On Monday our adapted cycles arrived! Our students have had to be patient but I am sure they will feel the wait has been worthwhile as everyone in the school has had the opportunity to ride the cycles. Each class will have time on the bikes as part of their PE lessons and their arrival has already enriched the school week. Safety equipment must be worn and a one- way system is in place around the playground. To

see our young people having fun and demonstrating their riding skills has been a real joy.

We are looking forward to seeing everyone back on Monday as the first phase of the government's road map (all students returning to school) begins on 8th March.

Have a great weekend,

Mr Juckes



Before we ride the bikes what do we have to do?

TJ 8MT: We have to wear a helmet. We can wear gloves. Be aware of other people on the road or playground.

Rupert 8MT: We have to wear a helmet to be safe. We can wear gloves.

Tyrell 8SN: Before we ride the bikes we wear helmet and gloves for safety.

Josué 8MT: We have to wear a helmet and gloves. We have to be aware of other people. We will keep to one way system to be safe.

Zashi 8SN: We have helmets because it makes people safe and we can wear gloves so you not get cold.



Why is it good to ride cycles?

Teddy 8SN: It is fun and exercise.

Zashi 8SN: It is good to ride a bike because it is exercise and you get stronger legs. You can also have some fresh air.

Aziz 8MT: To get more exercise and get stronger legs

and hands.

Rupert 8MT: To learn how to ride a bike.



How did it make you feel?

Rupert 8MT: It made me feel happy.

Tyrell 8SN: I was excited and had fun with friends.

Teddy 8SN: It made me feel excited and happy. **Aziz 8MT**: I felt excited when I was riding my

bike with my friends.

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk







fun on the new bikes!



















www.lansdowneschool.co.uk